## Medtronic

Executive Vice President & President EMEA

Tolochenaz, 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2020

President Ursula von der Leyen President EU Commission Brussels Belgium

Dear President von der Leyen,

## **URGENT FOLLOW UP**

I am writing to you as a follow-up to the meeting you organised last week with the Medical Technology companies about the necessary contributions we all need to make to fight the COVID-19 crisis.

In my capacity as the Medtronic's responsible President for Europe, Middle East and Africa I need to urgently get your attention on an issue that was already raised last week by our Chief Executive Office,

My apologies for being so direct but we urgently need your help to resolve this issue.

Please let me know what information we should provide to you to enable a positive European intervention.

Sincerely,

Medtronic Plc.

Executive Vice President & President EMEA